
HRSA would like to add one additional question to our OMB-approved health center workforce survey 
(OMB Number 09150353).  The new question asks health center respondents to identify their state.  In 
previous surveys, we have asked for the health center’s name and BHCMIS ID (a unique identifier 
assigned to BPHC grantees).  We can use that information to look up a health center and find their state,
but it would greatly expedite our data analysis if health centers simply provided their state from a drop-
down menu in the survey instrument itself.  


